
March 20th, 2023 

Village of Benson Board of Trustees Meeting. 

 

Called to order by Mayor Chris Mullins 

Roll Call-Neil Heineke, Julie Wolf, Jeremiah Samuelson, Morgan Koehler 

absent 

Josh Brown made a motion to make Chris Mullins a voting member, Roger 

Nenne seconded. 

Roger Nenne made motion to approve minutes, seconded by Chris Mullins. 

Nate Waldschmidt (via phone and text) made motion to approve bills, 

seconded by Josh Brown 

Treasure report was approved by all present. 

 

Visitor at meeting was Mitch Galloway. He was inquiring about a building 

permit for a fence, he wanted to know measurements and ordinances for 

property lines in regards to the fence. Also asked about the drain at his 

house, (Amigoni Construction is going to raise it up) so he can put gravel in 

for a side driveway, also inquired about if the alley by his house can be 

graveled, it is now a grass alley. Board will check in with Amigoni 

Construction about the cost for leveling it and Chris will find out a cost on 

gravel.  Board agreed there is no reason why that alley cannot be graveled. 

 

The sign for the front of the Village Hall from Martin Sign Service is almost 

done. 

The new seats for the gator have been purchased and installed. 

 

We do have 3 kids (Zeke, McKinze and Nolan) for summer help. 

 

Roger Nenne made motion to accept the quote of $697.73 to Tekease for 

purchase and installation of new printer/ copier. Josh Brown seconded it. All 

approved. 

 

Road salt was returned and is in storage for further use when needed. 



Board members where going to get the last 4 residents for the Supply line 

inspections. 

 

The new owners (Corrie and Kenji Scott) of the old grocery store, have 

inquired about having Paul Punke paint a mural on the side of the building. 

They inquired about maybe the Village or the 150th committee going in on 

some of the cost. They will paint the Mural either way. 

 

Josh Brown made motion to adjourn meeting, seconded by Roger Nenne 

 

 

 

 

 

   


